
 

 

 

 
Hamilton Police Retirees Association 

 

September 22, 2024 

 

The Hamilton Police Retirees Association comprises of 953 members. An important 
function of ours is to continue our service to the community. We do this by volunteering in 
activities and hosting events designed to raise funds that enable us to financially support a 
wide variety of important charities and causes in the community.  

On November 20th, we will be once again holding our Annual Turkey Roll to raise much 
needed funds for local charities.  Last year’s event, because of your generous support and 
that of other individuals, businesses and organizations, we were able to raise $10,000 which 
was donated evenly to four area Food Banks and the Cancer Assist Program. 

On behalf of the Hamilton Police Retirees Association, I hope we can count on your 
continued support to this integral contribution to the City of Hamilton and the vibrant 
communities that make us such a remarkable place. Your support will be recognized and 
properly acknowledged in our materials and at the event itself.  

We appreciate your consideration in donating a gift certificate, article or service to this 
worthwhile and impactful event.  

 

Thank you most sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly Dziemianko 

 

Hamilton Police Retirees Association 
555 Upper Wellington Street, 
Hamilton, Ontario   L9A 3P8 
 
Telephone: (905) 379-7726 
kellydz@icloud.com 


